
 

 

Draft Rochester Flood Management Plan 
 

 

 

COMMUNITY FEEDBACK 

For use in finalising the Rochester Flood Management Plan. 

Community support for the Rochester Flood Management Plan is essential in order to 

obtain funding to implement future works.  Therefore it is important that residents take the 

time to fill in this questionnaire and have their say on the DRAFT Plan and the proposed 

mitigation options. 

 

Please return completed questionnaires to the North Central Catchment Management 

Authority no later than Friday 17 May 2013. A Reply Paid envelope has been included for 

your convenience, or alternatively you can fax responses to 5448 7148 or email 

floodplain@nccma.vic.gov.au. 
 

 

Contact details  
 

Name  

Address   

 

Phone   Email  

 

Preferred method of contact (please tick): 
 

Postal Phone  Email 
 

For the following questions please review the Draft Plan Summary brochure and provide your 

feedback.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Privacy statement:  Information collected will only be used to assess the level of community support for the Draft Rochester Flood Management Plan.  
   

 

 

1. Do you support the recommended package of works? 

 

    CYes     or       No     or       Maybe  

 

2. What is your opinion of the following elements of the recommended package of works?  

a. Mitigation Option (the two levees, earthen excavation at two sites and construction of an open drain) 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 
b. Flood Warning Upgrades  

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

c. Channel Decommissioning Compensatory Works 

______________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________ 
Please post your completed form by Friday 17 May 2013 using the enclosed Reply Paid 

envelope or post or email to North Central CMA: 

Post: PO BOX 18, Huntly Vic 3551 

Email: floodplain@nccma.vic.gov.au 

Fax: 5448 7178 

For further information please don’t hesitate to contact the North Central Catchment 

Management Authority by phoning 5440 1896 or by email to floodplain@nccma.vic.gov.au.  

Thank you for your contribution to the development of the Rochester Flood Management Plan. 


